
 

 

REVERSE RAFFLE UPDATE 
 

 
To: Fellow parishioners, alumni and friends of Darby 
From: The Reverse Raffle Committee  
 
 
After careful deliberation the committee has decided to postpone the 
2021 raffle until later in the year. It is our hope that the overall 
situation in regards to the virus will improve to the point where it is 
safe for us to gather in sufficient numbers to hold a successful event. 
We are tentatively considering sometime during the summer months 
to give us the additional option to hold the event outdoors or in an 
open air environment. We will reach out to all as soon as we have 
more information to share. 
 
In the meantime, we are happy to announce our latest fundraising 
event.  We will hold a raffle with the grand prize of an Element®️50” 
Smart TV with a second prize of $250 cash! Tickets will be $5.00  
each or 5 for $20. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The drawing will be held on Thursday March 11, 2021 which 
coincides with the date the raffle was SUPPOSED to be held. We 
anticipate holding the drawing on a live Facebook event.  
 
To purchase tickets, please contact a Reverse Raffle Committee 
member or call the Parish office at 419-243-1829 (MTTHF 9:00-4:00) 
 
Thanks as always for your support.  
 
 

 


